
 
 
Feedback Form - Cabinet Budget Proposals 2021/22 to 2023/24 for Consultation 
 
Which of the budget proposals do you support, and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Which of the proposals do you not support, and why? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What would you do instead? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any other comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Response type 
 
Public     Organisation/Network/Business    Staff                 
 
Please return this form by email to budget@calderdale.gov.uk or by sending it by post 
(no stamp required) to RTJK-SCKU-XGCL, FREEPOST - BUDGET CONSULTATION, 
TOWN HALL, HALIFAX, HX1 1UJ by Wednesday 3rd February if possible.  
 
Cabinet’s final proposals will be published on the Council’s website following the 
Cabinet meeting on the 8th February. Calderdale Council’s budget will then be agreed 
at Full Council on the 22nd February 2021.  
 
Thank you for your comments. 
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